FIRE PROTECTION REPORT
JEANETTE MOSE SUBDIVISION

The Jeanette Mose Subdivision is located on Halleluiah Trail Northeast of the intersection of
Latigo Blvd. and Halleluiah Trail. The site is comprised of two proposed Lots of 3.12 acres and
3.00 acres sites a total of 6.12 Acres.

The property is located within the Falcon Fire Protection District with an ISO insurance
protection class rating of 3. The district is comprised of five response stations, 3 staffed and 2
unstaffed. There are 56 fulltime career Firefighter/Emt’s and a small force of volunteers. No new
capital projects are planned near the proposed subdivision within the next three years.

Falcon F. D. Apparatus

Quantity Description

1. 1 4-wd Engine

2. 3 Engine

3. 5 Water Tender

4. 5 Brush Truck

5. 2 Utility Truck

6. 1 Command Vehicle

The closest primary response is Station 1 located at 12072 Royal County Down Road, response
time of 12 minutes to the Jeanette Mose Subdivision.

Note: Information provided by the Falcon Fire Protection District



